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January 20, 1970

Mr. Ernest Cooper
National Radio Club
438 East 21st Street
Carrier Route # 23
Brooklyn, New York

Dear Mr,Cooper:

Although we do not have your original letter on file,
and since it was addressed to Miss Pamela Ronfeldt, who
left our employ at about that time, it may have been
forwarded to her, without knowing its contents.

Since we received quite a few letters reporting reception
of our signal on the same date and time, we are pleased to

confirm your reception also.

Thanking you for your interest, we are

_ Yours gincerely,

Tenni &G

ergle @.
Secretary to Manager
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